KENYA BUREAU OF STANDARDS

Tel: 0206948000 Toll Free Line 1545 | E-Mail: procurement@kebs.org | www.kebs.org:

INTENTION TO PROCURE THROUGH RESTRICTED TENDER

The Kenya Bureau of Standards (KEBS) invites sealed tenders from eligible firms for the following tenders:

NO | TENDER DESCRIPTION TENDER NO.
1. | RESTRICTED TENDER FOR PURCHASE OF MOTOR KEBS/RT010/2024-2025
VEHICLE

Tender documents detailing the requirements shall be published on 22 May 2025 to a limited number of bidders
in line with Section 102(1)(d) of the Public Procurement and Disposal (PPADA) Act 2015 which states that; an
advertisement is placed, where applicable, on the procuring entity website regarding the intention to
procure through limited tender.

Those interested and may want to participate can express their interest and obtain further information from the
following emails:

E-mail: info@kebs.org

procurement@kebs.org,

agutuw@kebs.org,
A s

Jane Ndinya
CM-SUPPLY CHAIN




